Form 2/3 P. E. — Combination Auditor and Clerk’s Notice of General Election

STATE OF MINNESOTA PINE COUNTY AUDITOR

NOTICE OF GENERAL ELECTION AND
MAIL BALLOT PROCEDURES

To the City Clerk and voters of Finlayson City.
In the County of Pine, State of Minnesota.

1. The Minnesota State General Election will be held on Tuesday, November 5, 2024.

2. The general election mail ballots will be mailed to registered voters to their residents on September 20, 2024.

3. Each mail ballot voter registered by October 15, 2024 will be mailed a general election ballot automatically.

4. Eligible voters not pre-registered by the date noted, or pre-registered voters wishing to receive their ballot at a
temporary address may contact the Pine County Auditor by phone (320) 591-1670, email

elections@co.pine.mn.us, mail 635 Northridge Dr NW, Suite 240, Pine City, MN 55063, or in person at the same
location for an absentee ballot.

5. All ballots may be returned by mail (a postage paid return envelope is included when the ballots are mailed) or
may be delivered in person or delivered by designated agent to the above listed in item 4.

6. Ballots delivered in person or designated agent must be received no later than 8:00p.m. on Election Day in order
to be counted.

7. Normal business hours are Monday-Friday, 8:00a.m. to 4:30p.m. In addition to the normal business hours,
extended hours for mail ballot voting are:

Tuesday, October 15, 2024 until 5:00p.m.

Saturday, October 26, 2024, from 9:00a.m. to 3:00p.m.

Tuesday, October 22, 2024 until 7:00p.m.

Saturday, November 2, 2024, from 9:00a.m. to 3:00p.m.

Sunday, November 5, 2024 from 9:00a.m. to 3:00p.m.

Monday, November 4, 2024 until 5:00p.m.

8. The designated polling place for this general election will be at the Pine County Courthouse, 635 Northridge Dr
NW, Pine City, MN 55063. The polls are open on November 5, 2024 from 8:00a.m. to 8:00p.m.

At least one assistive voting devise will be available at that polling place that permits persons with disabilities to
vote privately and independently.

9. All mail ballots received by November 5, 2024 will be counted at the Pine County Courthouse, 635 Northridge Dr
NW, Pine City, MN 55063 after 8:00p.m. on November 5, 2024,

Additional information is available by contacting the Pine County Auditor at (320) 591-1670 or elections@co.pine.mn.us.

L%-_-ict 4 N
K . Bchroeder, County Auditor-Treasurer

Dated: August 19, 2024 Pine County, Minnesota
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